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Mai Vang

From: Richard Kedrowski
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 7:42 AM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Racquel Naylor; Marcia Moermond; Joanna Zimny; Lisa Martin
Subject: Re: 1345 Kent Street

Good morning  Mai, 
 
Lawn appears to have some wildflowers and native grasses, but there is a lot of overgrown grass and weeds as 
well. See attached. 
 
Please let me know if there’s anything else that you need. 
 
Thanks, 
Dick 
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Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jun 30, 2025, at 3:07 PM, *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings 
<LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Hi Richard, 
Please provide photos.  Thanks, 
  
Mai  
  
From: Racquel Naylor <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 8:41 AM 
To: Richard Kedrowski <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1345 Kent Street 
  
Mr. Kedrowski, 
  
Per our conversation, an appeal has been filed on the Notice to Cut Tall Grass and/or Weeds at 
1345 Kent Street.  I know you said that you will hold off on enforcement. 
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Thank you. 
  
Racquel Naylor 
Legislative Hearings 
Suite 310 City Hall 
15 Kellogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 
Phone: 651-266-8585 
Fax: 651-266-8574 


